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The Chief Medical Officer of Australia, Professor Brendan Murphy, last 

week at a press conference, made it very clear not to ignore your ongoing 

health conditions and consult your family GP. 

REGULAR MEDICAL NEEDS DO NOT STOP DURING 

THE PANDEMIC  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Although the advice to "stay at home unless you need to go out" still is 
important, as the restrictions are slowly lifted, it is very important to 
consult your local GP for advice, especially for people with chronic health 
conditions (such as diabetes, asthma, heart conditions or for 
examinations such as skin checks for potential skin cancers). Telehealth is 
a wonderful temporary measure but face to face consultations are 
needed in many cases. We are practising strict hygiene and social 
distancing measures and diverting any potential covid-19 cases. a  

very safe environment.  

To make an appointment you can ring 9795 6422 between 

8.30am and 5.00pm Monday to Friday or you can book an 

appointment online. 

 

Our Medical Centre is a very safe place to visit. It may 

look a bit different to when you last came but it is a very 

safe environment.  


